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April 2021 
 
Greetings from the League of Women Voters of Mason County: 
 
This year, the League of Women Voters of Washington is offering Speak 
Up Schools around the State.  Speak Up Schools are a targeted strategy to 
improve the quality, content, and diversity of input to our Redistricting 
Commission. The 2021 Washington State Redistricting Commission will be 
hosting public input at meetings during the fall of 2021.  
 
These workshops we have planned share tools to help participants find 
their own specific voice and build effective, personal testimony.  Everyone 
has drawing power in their words and movements.  These workshops will 
share tools to help participants find their own voice and build effective, 
personal testimony. 
 
The League of Women Voters of Mason County is joining the Statewide 
movement.  All components of Speak Up School are Free and  via ZOOM. 
Registration is required. 
 

1. We are promoting Redistricting 101 Module on May 1 from 8:30am 
to 9:30am.  

 
2. We are sponsoring Introduction to Redistricting and Data Lenses 

Modules on May 13 from 6:00 to 7:45 pm. 
 

3. Mason County League members are putting on Preparing and 
Presenting Testimony Modules on May 19 from 6:00 to 7:30 pm. 

 
We are asking you to join us for these events and to help promote them to 
your friends, family, and organizations that you belong to.  Registration 
links are on our website. 
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                          www.lwvmasoncounty.org 
 
Contact: Dee Ann Kline  - lwvmasoncountywa@gmail.com 
A brochure with a brief description of the Modules is included. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dee Ann Kline and Cheryl Williams 

Co-chairs Mason County Speak Up Schools 
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